
From: Grants.Office@acl.hhs.gov <Grants.Office@acl.hhs.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Wolf, Anneawolf@aging.sc.gov
CC: katherine.glendening@aoa.hhs.govkatherine.glendening@aoa.hhs.gov 

Yi-Hsin.Yan@aoa.hhs.govYi-Hsin.Yan@aoa.hhs.gov
Date: 9/26/2014 2:22:10 PM

Subject: FY14 ACL NoA: MIPPA Priority 3 ADRC State Award 
Attachments: FY2014 MIPPAADRC NOA(09-26-14)-SC.pdf

Dear Grantee:

Attached is your Notice of Award (NoA) for FY2014 Medicare Improvements for Patients and providers Act (MIPPA),
Priority Area 3: ADRCs for the States, from the U.S. Administration for Community Living (ACL). This NoA is the legal
document advising you that a mandatory grant award has been made and that grant funds may be requested from the HHS 
Payment Management System after the budget period start date.

Please print out appropriate copies of the NoA for internal records and distribution needs and keep this e-mail for future
reference/documentation.

Should you have any questions regarding your grant award, the contact information for your ACL Program Contact and 
ACL Fiscal Contact is located on the NoA.

Sincerely,
Yi-Hsin Yan, Formula/Mandatory Grants Specialist,
Office of Grants Management on behalf of
Rimas Liogys, CGMO, Director, Office of Grants Management 
U.S. Administration for Community Living, DHHS 
One Massachusetts Ave., NW, Rm 4718
Washington, DC 20001
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